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To the Oregon State Senate:

This bill has not improved over the last bill that was introduced last year.
This threat of this bill has already sent some businesses to abandon our state, taking their jobs
and tax payments with them.
The idea of going to all electric vehicles might be good but where are all the batteries that
power these cars coming from?  Where is the extra electricity to power these vehicles coming
from?   Coal power plants?
Our state government is a business and this bill will do more to reduce business revenue than
it will to reduce emissions!
Where do you, Oregon’s legislatures, plan to get your revenue when no businesses are left to
tax???
This bill should be sent to we, the people of Oregon to vote on!
Sincerely
Barbara and Ken Arnold
79117 Otis Valley Rd
Drewsey OR 97904
541-493-2728
Sent from my iPhone
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